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Fire arms should be highly regulated due to their capacity to inflict death and 

destruction.  That means they should always be able to be tracked and detected 

when being sold and if that isn't the case than it should be against the law to sell 

such a weapon.  I don't believe that this law is harsh enough given the nature of the 

crime but it's a start.   


